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Tuesday 1st February 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This week is National Storytelling Week. On Friday 4th February 2022 we 
will be celebrating reading by dressing up as our favourite story character 
and by bringing our favourite storybooks to school (Please see Newsletter 
from Friday).  
 
We will be celebrating our favourite storybooks throughout the week but 
want to finish with a bang!  
 
During this day, we will roleplay the character we dress up as, so we can 
explain what a day in the life of this character is like. In order to do this 
effectively, we must connect and therefore we would love for everyone to 
choose their character carefully and dress up.  
 
On the morning of Friday 4th February 2022, all pupils may come to 
school dressed in their favourite storybook character. Please ensure that 
pupils wear weather appropriate footwear and a coat.  
 
We thank you for your support,  
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Mahmood 
Phase 2 Leader 

 


